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Homeward Bound~ .. 
The cover story for the last edition of A/TQ 

was about Operation Babylift, which, for the 
first time, related the story of the Sabylift 
C-5A crash written by the mission's aircraft 
commander, retired Col. Dennis uBud" 
Traynor. The story was well received, and 
both Bud and I received calls and e-mails from 
members saying how much they appreciated 
hearing the story ustraight from the horse's 
mouth." The story ended with a description of 
a trip being planned by Association Corporate 
Member World Airways to commemorate the 
30th Anniversary of the operation. 

The special flight, "Operation Babylift: 
Homeward Bound," took place in June 
and is now a part of the Jong and storied 
history of the operation. On board a World 
Airways MD-11, sporting 1970s livery, were 
21 "adoptees," young men and women who 
had been airlifted out of South Vietnam as 
orphans on their way to new homes and 
families in America. They were joined by 
their invited guests, many World Airways 
employees, a lot of media and several A{fA 
members, including Association chairman 
Gen. Ron Fogleman and his wife Miss Jane, 
myself, Bud and Pam Traynor, and Phil Wise. 

It was an honor to be invited, and a 
privilege to participate in the historic trip. It 
was, as predicted, uan emotional and fulfilling 
voyage," and will be featured in next edition 
of the magazine. 

So why is this column titled Homeward 
Bowut2? Well, immediately following the 
trip to Vietnam, I was on my way up to 
McChord AFB, Washington, to cover Rodeo 
2005, attend a Pacific Northwest Chapter 
luncheon and attend an Association board 
meeting. And, although I now call Illinois 
home, I graduated from Lakes High School, 
just outside McChord AFB, and most of my 
family still lives in Washington, so the trip 
was another homecoming of sorts. It afforded 
me the opportunity for an extended stay with 
my Mom and a visit with one of my brothers 
and his family-all in conjunction with doing 
Association business. 

As you will read in this edition's cover 
story, the return of Rodeo was a huge success. 
Everyone and everything, including the 
weather, contributed to Rodeo 2005 living 
up to the event's reputation of being the "air 
mobility community's premier international 
competition." 

It's not often that one gets to participate in 
two homecomings in a single trip, so I will 
never forget June 2005. I sincerely thank Gen. 
Fogleman for arranging my participation in 
,,Homeward Bound," AMC PA for supporting 
my participation in Rodeo and the A(fA 
membership for supporting my efforts as 
editor of A/TQ. 

Thanks for the memories! 
Collin R. Bakse, editor 

Gen Aon Fogleman 
USAF, Ret 

On behalf of the entire membership and the Board of Directorf 
of the Airlift/Tanker Association, I congratulate General Norty 
Schwartz and General Duncan McNabb on their promotion to 
four stars and their respective assignments as the Commander of 
the US Transportation Command and the Air Mobility Command. 
The decision to no longer dual hat these positions is indicative 
of the growing complexity and demands of both commands. As 
TRANSCOM takes on more responsibility for Department of Defense 
supply chain management and works to more fully integrate its 
components, it will be very difficult for one individual to execute 
these tasks and provide the proper oversight and leadership to AMC 
in the middle of a Global War on terror. We look forward to hearing 
from both of these newly minted four stars at the convention in 
Nashville this October. 

We also want to congratulate General Buzz Moseley on his selection to be the next 
Chief of Staff of the US Air Force. 
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In his current position as the Vice · : n,.~tbanks to aJC ofYlU:, '· "'y,, • 
Chief he has been at the center of '" , " ·. · • " 
the tough issues in Washington: the troop's. who. ~ -made 4nd 
Base Realignment and Closure, the c:o.p8:tuif tfi nialc~ Ah: Mobifi:ty · . 
Quadrenniel Defense Review and the the~ 7.ifeline of Pte~and~.t'~\ f. 
budget battles to support the troops . ,, t ~., , ··• · ·· . · · · ·: 
engaged in the War on Terror. Prior to · · - " 
that he was the Air Component Commander in the CENTCOM theater of operations during 
Operation Enduring Freedom. In my conversations with him it is clear that he understands 
and respects the value of air mobility forces. He is scheduled to assume the CSAF position in 
early September. We have invited him to give the keynote address at the convention. 

With that kind of presence from the new Air Force, TRANSCOM and AMC leadership, 
along with our tribute to the founding members of the Association, you will not want to 
miss this year's gathering. Your Board will meet in early August to finalize the program and 
review the logistics details associated with providing a world class personal and professional 
experience for the membership in Nashville. 

World class is a term I do not use often or lightly, but it aptly describes America's air 
mobility forces. In June, members of the Board traveled to McChord AFB to observe some of 
the competition and take part in the "Rodeo" experience. The troops were magnificent, the 
planning and execution was superb, the facilities were excellent and the presence of mobility 
representatives from our Allies made it special. It was a reminder of how well our mobility 
forces are trained and motivated. As usual, the awards ceremony was the highlight of the 
event .... at least for the older crowd. Based on the noise coming out of the tent city each 
night the younger crowd may have had a different set of highlights - as it should be when 
you are young, motivated and the "best of the best!" 

Miss Jane and I look forward to seeing you in Nashville. In the meantime, thanks to all 
of you, the troops who have made, and continue to make, Air Mobility the 'Lifeline of 
Freedom and Hope.' 
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The Airlift/Tanker Association 
is dedicated to ensuring that 

American military forces 
continue to have the air 

mobility capability required to 
implement U.S. national 

security strategy. 

International in scope, the 
Association has chapters and 

members throughout the 
world. Association 

membership includes active 
duty, reserve forces and retired 
military personnel, both officer 
and enlisted, as well as civilian 
and industrial supporters of 

the air mobility mission. 

Membership is open to all. 

VISIT US ON THE WEB: 

www.atalink.org 

Association 
CHAPTERS 
Alamo 
Maj Manuel R Gomez Jr 
manuel.gomez@randolph.af.mil 

Big Country 
MSgt Gregg L Kollbaum 
gregg.kollbaum@dyess.af.mil 

Capital 
Col John A Brunderman 
john.brunderman@pentagon.af.mil 

Denali 
Maj Christopher L Bennett 
christopher2.bennett@elmendorf.af.mil 

Diamond Head 
MSgt Jennifer R Anderson 
jennifer.anderson@hickam.af.mil 

Eagle 
Maj Bryan K Cessna 
bryan.cessna@dover.af.mil 

East Anglia 
Col Bryan J Benson 
bryan.benson@mildenhall.af.mil 

Fuji 
CMsgt David J Niehaus 
david .n iehaus@yokota.af.m il 

Golden Bear 
Lt Col George A Meyers 
george.meyers@travis.af. 

Goldwater 
Lt Col Michael H Morgan 
michael.morgan@azphoe.ang.af.mil 

Great Lakes 
CMSgt James W Wilton 
james.wilton@selfridge.af.mil 

HafaAdai 
TSgt Ricardo D San Jose 
ricardo.sanjose@andersen .af.mil 

Huyser 
Lt Col Vincent G McCrave Ill 
jerry.mccrave@scott.af.mil 

Inland Northwest 
TSgt Joe F Corder Ill 
frozenw@comcast.net 

Keeper of the Plains 
Maj Jonathan M Castellanos 
jonathan.castellanos@mcconnell.af.m il 

Low Country 
Lt Col Steven C Dye 
steven.dye@charleston.af.mil 

Luftbriicke 
Col Bradley S Denison 
bradley.denison@rheinmain.af.mil 

Maxwell 
Col Scott R Phillips 
scott.phillips@maxwell.af.mil 

Pacific Northwest 
Lt Col Chad T Manske 
chad.manske@mcchord.af.mil 

Peachtree 
Col Jon A Hawley Ret 
jon .a.hawley@lmco.com 

Razorback 
Maj Ted E Welch 
ted.welch@littlerock.af.mil 

Red River 
Lt Col Dwight C Sones 
dwight.sones@altus.af.mil 

Rheinland-Pfalz 
Maj Terence D Wheeler 
terence.wheeler@ramstein.af.mil 

Rheinland-Pfalz-Lajes 
TSgt Ronald Brooks 
Ronald .brooks@lajes.af.mil 

Ryukyu 
Maj Robert C Ricks 
Robert.Ricks@kadena .af.mil 

Sam Fox 
MSgt Bruce G Brewton 
bruce.brewton2@andrews.af.mil 

See Seventeen 
CMSgt Michael M Welch USAF Ret 
michael .m.welch@boeing.com 

Tarheel 
CMSgt Lawrence R St Onge 
lawrence.stonge@pope.af.mil 

Team Robins 
Col Steven W Bernard 
steven.bernard@robins.af.mil 

Tidewater 
Lt Col Michael A Murawski 
michael.murawski@langley.af.mil 

Tip of the Sword 
Lt Col ]anon D Ellis 
janon.ellis@incirlik.af.mil 

Tommy 8. McGuire 
Lt Col Michael J Hornitschek 
mike.hornitschek@mcguire.af.mil 

Tony Jannus 
Lt Col Keith R Kreeger 
keith.kreeger@macdill.af.mil 

Warriors of the North 
Capt Matthew F Coleman 
matthew.coleman-03@grandforks.af.mil 

Wright 
Lt Col Robert D Champion 
robert.champion@wpafb.af.mil 

Send Chapter Contact Changes to: 
ata@atalink.org · 
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